
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 

  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 

Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

 

April 15, 2020 

General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 

Residential living –   1 case on Campus – Retested to be cleared 

Skilled Nursing -     1 case on Campus – Tested positive 4/13/20 

  1 case on Campus – recovering 

Personal Care -      0 cases 

DV Employees -  1 case – self-isolated at home – Returning 4/16/20 

 5 cases – self-isolated at home (3 are new cases)  

DAH Employees-    3 cases – self-isolated at home (2 are new cases) 

 

Information for Care Center Residents and Families 

PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING! 

We understand that these circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 

 

Information for Independent Residents Please report any symptoms of fever with sore throat, congestion, 

and cough to Health & Wellness. 

 

ALL Deliveries need to be dropped off at the front desk.  We have staff that will be sure to get your items to 

you.  We may need to limit who can come on campus if this is not upheld. 

 

The Maintenance Department is here to work on Emergency work orders until further notice.  We are trying to 

limit the number of people in your apartment. 

 

Please see the Advanced Care planning information given today in your mailbox.  Contact Health and wellness 

with any questions. 

 

We are able to take re-orders for Acme, as we have gone through the whole list (after today’s shopping).  If you 

need things, please contact Erin Price or Sharon Sydnor.  Once we get to your name, someone will call you to 

get your order.  Please limit to 10 items. 

 

 Updates will continue to be provided as necessary and are posted on our website: www.dunwoody.org  if 

your family is interested in following this information. 

http://www.dunwoody.org/

